
On April 25, 20 10, we held an emergency open meeting in 
accordance with Wyoming Statute 16-4-404(d). At the meeting a 
motion was made and seconded to meet in an executive session 
regarding a personnel issue which is confidential and not open to 
the public in accordance with 16-4-405(a)(ii). At that meeting we 
determined that it was appropriate to officially request that the 
county attorney investigate this matter. 

All actions taken at an emergency meeting are temporary in nature. 
In order for actions taken at an emergency meeting to become 
permanent, they must be reconsidered and action taken at an open 
public meeting within 48 hours. 

Today we met to reconsider our decision. After discussing the 
matter and meeting with our attorney, we learned that the County 
Attorney could not investigate the matter due to a conflict of 
interest. The county attorney has contacted an outside agency to 
conduct the investigation. At the conclusion of the investigation 
the results will be turned over to a special prosecutor to determine 
if any action should be taken. No further official action by this 
board is warranted. Thank you. 


